To:

From: 

Re: Approval to Attend Riverbed Federal Forum 

I'm writing for approval to Riverbed’s Federal Forum in Huntsville, AL on May 21, 2024. 

This event will be a half day (4-5hr) training event where there will be roadmap presentations, customer presentations, and training demonstrations of Riverbed’s unified observability solutions and new AIOps capabilities. I believe that I’ll be able to bring back a wealth of knowledge to our team of how other federal agencies are leveraging Riverbed to drive their missions forward and some new ideas on how we may be able to maximize our current investment with Riverbed. I’ll have the opportunity to:  

· Get an inside look at Riverbed’s latest product roadmap and their vision for AIOps 
· View use-case centered demonstrations of Riverbed’s full-stack telemetry solutions 
· Hear first-hand how other federal agencies such as USSOCOM, USAF, USN, VA and IRS are working with Riverbed
· Listening sessions with Riverbed account teams to articulate current pain points with both Riverbed deployments and agency IT transformation initiatives 
· Interact with other federal government stakeholders based in Huntsville 

Some key use cases that will be discussed:
· AIOps: Intelligent Automation, Remediation, and Artificial Intelligence; 
· Increasing IT productivity;
· Driving faster MTTR with AI-based correlation for fewer alerts to triage;
· Facilitating shift left, so IT can focus on fewer, more critical incidents;
· Proactively identifying incidents, by automatically surfacing alerts;
· Lowering IT costs, and other mission impacting events;
· Enhancing user experience.

Taking part in this program will help me use our Riverbed solutions platform more efficiently and effectively. There is no cost to attend. 

Please view the event’s website if you’d like more information or  I’m happy to answer any questions for you. 

Thank you for considering this request, and please let me know if my attendance is approved at your earliest convenience.

Best,

